
Term 4 - Week 8 - 2017 

SOARING HIGH ON THE WINGS OF SUCCESS 

WIRI WHISPERER WEEK 8 TERM 2 2020 

Dear Parents & Carers 

 

We have now been back in the full swing of school for a 
little over three weeks now and what a wonderful time 
of teaching and learning it has been with  our core focus 
on the literacy and numeracy skills of our students and 
positive relationships for everyone. 

 

Kindergarten Enrolments 2021 
A huge thank you to those families that have completed 
their enrolment for Kindergarten 2021. If you live in the 
Gateshead area and would like your child to join our 
great school community please contact the school on 
49434357. 
 
 

Sport Update 
As restrictions and new guidelines are released we 
continue to support our students in the area of sport. 
We will be running a school based internal Cross Country 
event at the end of this term adhering to these 
guidelines and are considering how our athletics carnival 
can look like next term. This will allow students to 
continue to achieve in these areas and be acknowledged. 
We are awaiting further directions re interschool 
competitions in other sports and will keep you informed 
as new information comes to hand.  

 

Excursions 
We are still hopeful that both our Stage 2 and Stage 3 
excursions will go ahead in term 4 this year and more 
information will be released to you on Seesaw and 
Facebook around this during the week. 

 

Student Reports 
The Department of Education have made changes to the 
Semester 1 reporting requirements. There will be no A-E 

grades on Key Learning Areas and there will be an 
increased focus on English and Mathematics. This report 
will provide a summarised account of student progress in 
learning for the first 6 months of this year. Clear goals 
and directions for Semester 2 will also be outlined to 
support student's growth. All reports will be accessed 
online from Monday 29th June. 

 

Attendance 
Children are required to attend school each day the 
school is open. Class rolls are marked daily. All absences 
are registered as whole or part day. A note or response 
to the SMS notification is required to justify an absence. 
We are wanting to continue to improve our overall 
attendance and appreciate your support. 

 

Teacher Professional Learning 
Teachers and support staff will be attending extended 
professional learning on Thursday 25th June from 3.15-
6.15pm in lieu of our Staff Development Day on Friday 
18th December. We are excited to be learning and using 
new strategies to support literacy and numeracy with 
our students. 

 

OSCH @ Wiri Term 3 
We are still on track to establish our OSCH on site from 
term 3. I hope to get information and details out to you 
over the next few weeks for enrolling your children in 
this service.  Please contact the office for further details. 

 

I continue to thank you for your ongoing support and 
dedication to following guidelines to keep everyone safe 
and working hard at school. 

 
  

Julie Low 
Relieving Principal 

 
KG being mindful   Azahli, Ruby, Gracie & Boston  

We acknowledge and pay our respects 
to the elders, both past and present 
who have walked this land before us 
and now walk alongside us.  We 
honour their totem Biraban the Eagle 
Hawk and his little brother Wiripaang 
which our school is named after.  
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KG and KD would like to introduce Lucy. Lucy is Mrs Lavercombe’s dog and she will be 

visiting Wiri sometimes to see the students. In preparation for Lucy visiting, we have had 

lots of discussions about pets and what they need. We have also designed treats (made 

some treats for ourselves) and a home for Lucy. We have had Number Talks about dogs 

and written about our perfect pet. At this week’s assembly we will tell you more about 

Lucy and the expectations around how to be with Lucy at Wiri. Stay tuned… 
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